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Observation Policy
In the setting we are to follow the Early Years Foundation Stage which states we are to carry out observations the children to ensure we help them make progress. 
We currently use tapestry but can use paper form if required to-
· Make observations and assessments of each key child’s achievements, interests and learning styles.
· Use these observations and assessments to identify learning priorities and plan relevant and motivating learning experiences for each child.
· Match their observations to expectations of the Early learning goals.
When observing your child, I will be using different mediums, for example, photographs, written observations and the children’s work. You will receive emails when an observation has been published on tapestry. All observations will remain confidential. 
I request all parent s to sign a form to give us permission to carry out observations on their child.
If you have any concerns about this policy, please contact the manager at Next Steps Day Care
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